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Chairman Kasper and Members of the Government and Veterans Affairs 

Committee: 

 I am Gaylynn Becker of Bismarck, ND.  I’m representing myself.   

I am here to testify in support of House Bill 1312.   

 I support the specific delineation related to various types of voting and 

election issues and for specifying that “… the governor may not suspend, 

amend, or revoke any statute related to the right to vote or conducting 

elections.”   

 I also hope that you consider adding to the bill that “no court or 

elected office holder, or any official or person may not suspend, amend, 

or revoke any statute related to the right to vote or conducting 

elections.” 

 This bill is needed so that in North Dakota our elections will not be 

hijacked by the various types of widespread election fraud allegations that 

occurred in other states in the November 2020 elections. 

 I also recommend as soon this bill is passed by the state legislature 

and signed into law that it become effective immediately! 

I ask that you pass HB 1312.   

God bless you. 


